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Submission: I wish to register my objection to any cut in the feed-in tariff at all. I have just moved to the south coast - my 6kW
installation was installed in late January. Now in April I am still waiting in a queue for AGL to send a specialist to do the final
registration of the feed-in to the grid for my surplus energy. That's almost 3 months of free uploads for them. So when it's
connected properly I want every cent I can get deducted from our quarterly electricity account with AGL. My wife and I are in
our late 60's and will need all the help we can get as self funded retirees.





